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It	is	with	much	pride	and	enthusiasm	that	the	Newark	Board	of	Education	announces	the	one-
year	strategic	plan	“NPS	Clarity	2020.”		With	the	guidance	of	our	Superintendent	Roger	León,	
this	plan	promises	to	unify	and	align	all	of	the	district’s	systems	and	create	opportunities	for	
continuous	learning	for	our	students,	staff,	and	community.			
	
The	Board	is	looking	forward	to	implementing	the	systems	that	embrace,	celebrate,	and	
empower	the	diversity	among	all	of	our	students	and	staff.			
	
The	Board	believes	that	by	establishing	clarity	on	the	district’s	role	in	the	creation	of	a	new	
ecosystem	in	Newark,	we	will	find	new	collaborations	and	broaden	current	partnerships	in	
expanding	the	scope	of	work	from	conception	to	cradle	and	college	to	career.		
	
We	join	the	Superintendent	in	thanking	everyone	who	participated	in	the	community	
conversations	and	roundtable	meetings.		The	time	and	commitment	to	this	one-year	strategic	
plan	is	evidence	of	our	desire	as	a	community	to	become	united.		
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